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As a US and Oregon citizen I strong oppose the repeal of mail-in voting. Eliminating 

the mail-in vote would prohibit active military personnel from voting while on active 

duty, and those who are too old or sick to physically go to a voting station. Eliminating 

the ability for those individuals to vote does not represent the American freedom our 

soldiers fight to protect. Support our troops and support mail-in votes.  


